Re: 1349 Dalton Road

From Charlie Floeser <codes@townoflima.org>
Date Wed 21/05/2025 22:26

Yes the previous permits are closed.

To: Charlie Floeser <codes@townoflima.org>
Subject: Re: 1349 Dalton Road

Hello,

Permits which were passed could you please confirm if they closed still to be considered as open permits.

From: Charlie Floeser <codes@townoflima.org>
Sent: 19 May 2025 20:17
Subject: 1349 Dalton Road

Hello,

There is a permit on file from 1995 for a 22 x 24 pole barn that passed final inspection.
There is also a permit on file for a pellet stove from 1979 that passed inspection.

No other information good nor bad is on file for this property.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any more information.

Regards,

Charlie Floeser

Charlie Floeser

Lima Building Department
7329 East Main Street

Lima, New York 14485
585-624-7911

Office Hours

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday
8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Thursday 1 p.m.to 6 p.m.
Friday 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon
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